DIRECTIONS AND SECURITY PROCEDURES FOR 08/18/08 PPAC MEETING

The next quarterly meeting of the Practicing Physicians Advisory Council will be held on August 18, 2008, from 8:30am-4:30pm at:

CMS Single Site Complex 7500 Security Boulevard Baltimore, Maryland 21244

Below are directions to the CMS complex:

FROM THE NORTH: (via I-83)

- From I-83 South toward BALTIMORE
- Merge onto I-695 WEST/BALTIMORE BELTWAY OUTER LOOP toward GLEN BURNIE
- Take the SECURITY BLVD exit- exit number 17- toward WOODLAWN.
- Stay in right lane entering Security Boulevard. (Security Square Mall will be on your left)
- Continue on Security Boulevard until the road ends at the guard station. This is the CMS entrance.
- The guard will direct you to parking and the main entrance in the Central Building, where you will be asked to sign in.

Get Detailed Directions

FROM THE NORTH: (via I-95)

- From I-95 South toward BALTIMORE
- Merge onto I-695 WEST/BALTIMORE BELTWAY OUTER LOOP toward TOWSON
- Take the SECURITY BLVD exit- exit number 17- toward WOODLAWN.
- Stay in right lane entering Security Boulevard. (Security Square Mall will be on your left)
- Continue on Security Boulevard until the road ends at the guard station. This is the CMS entrance.
- The guard will direct you to parking and the main entrance in the Central Building, where you will be asked to sign in.

Get Detailed Directions

Security measures are strictly enforced at CMS. Visitors are advised to have photo identification (preferably a valid driver's license) ready to show at the entrance to the CMS complex. All vehicles will be checked at the gate and parking passes will be issued by the security guards. Visitors must enter through the Central Building Main Lobby and will again be required to show photo identification and must be on a pre-approved security list. Also, please note the serial # on your laptop computers and have it ready to give to security personnel at the door.

CMS utilizes scanning devices for all parcels and visitors.

Please arrive approximately 45 minutes prior to the start of the meeting to allow adequate time to complete all security requirements.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Robin Phillips at 410-786-3010 or Kelly Buchanan at 410-786-6132

Thank you.